
 
Port Norfolk League Meeting 

September 6, 2018 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:04  
 
Ned McCabe talked to us about Ida Barbour early learning center at Duke and Camden 
Avenues. He was looking for donations. 
 
Steve Heretic spoke to us about the budget and how money was being told us the 
districts were being redrawn. Next year is the 400th year of Virginia Legislature. There 
was also a discussion about the tolls.     
 
Whitney Ray said that this summer we had 7 hit and runs, a number of burglaries, 9 
larcenies, and 2 robberies. There was a discussion about disabled vehicles parked on 
the street. They are going to put a trash can on the foot bridge and there will be a 
uniform patrol is looking out for the foot bridge. 
 
Madelyn reported there was 30 homes with tall grass. 
 
Treasurer reported a total of $9,084.61, Parks $4,299.30 and League $4.785.31. 
 
Website- there have been issues, let Kevin know if you have any. 
 
Tour of Homes – 5 homes ready for next year. 
 
Parks - they should break ground this week for the new playground equipment. 
Trees will be planted at Reflection Walk in October. There is another grant so we are 
going to try for more equipment at Fountain Park. 
Clean ups – sign up to be on a short list to be notified as to times when the cleanups will 
happen. 
 
Amie Graham Dale will be doing the Porch Talk. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

 
There will be two forums City Council and School Board in October and November 
respectively.  At Christmas we will hold party off site and have an ugly sweater contest. 
 
Mark Stuart will be organizing bike ride and Pizza in the park.   
 
Tuesday Oct. 30 will be the pumpkin carving contest.  Must be a real pumpkin. 
 
Submit nominations for positions you may want. 



 
Adjourned 8:26 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


